
Hello, 
  
I would like to make a written statement regarding the proposed townhomes for the June 13th meeting. 
  
The housing situation in Guelph is dire.  Please consider those of us just trying to survive.  We need 
somewhere to live and places like this are essential for our future.  Many who already have resources 
and homes are comfortable in protesting this at the cost of us, the residents who serve you and look 
after your sick.  We cannot continue living here unless something is done about the housing situation, 
and more units seem essential. 
  
Arden DeMarco 
 


